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Highway projects rescheduled in Morris, Wabaunsee, and Geary counties 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has rescheduled three chip seal projects on K-

177 to begin on Thursday, June 11.  

The projects will run together, and work will begin on K-177 just north of Munkers Creek 

and head north to the I-70 junction in Morris, Wabaunsee, and Geary counties. 

Drivers should be prepared for a delay of up to 15 minutes and plan extra time in their travel 

schedules. Traffic will be reduced to one lane following a pilot car through the work zone.  

Circle C Paving and Construction LLC of Goddard is the prime contractor for these projects 

at a total cost of $592,772. The contractor has scheduled work to be completed in July, 

weather permitting. 

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a work zone.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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